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Let me be among the very first to wish you a happy, healthy and prosperous New Year!

 

Working together, I am confident we will continue our successes toward building a
stronger economy, promoting the important values of community, opportunity and
responsibility, and providing a better quality of life for everyone.

 



I look forward to serving and representing you throughout 2015. Please contact my office
at (518) 455-2381 and marchione@nysenate.gov if I may ever be of assistance to you and
your loved ones.

 

 

Happy New Year!


